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April 24, 2014
Dear Parents,

As of April 24, 2014, Danny Rafajko, Assistant Principal, will no longer be with the faculty at Tuscany Heights Elementary School. Human Resources has secured a long term substitute that will begin Monday, April 28, 2014. Mrs. Glennie Lecocke, former NEISD Principal, will serve our campus as T.H.E.’s Assistant Principal until the end of the school year.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we move forward with the school year.

Thank you,

Tara Bailey
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